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11th December 2024 
 
RGS Carol Service St Paul’s Church Ramsey – Wednesday 18th December at 13:50pm 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
On Wednesday afternoon students in Year 7 will attend St Paul’s Church for our annual Ramsey 
Grammar School Carol Service.  Students will walk to church accompanied by their tutors and 
participate in a short traditional service, lasting approximately one hour.  Students will be dismissed 
from church in sufficient time to catch their usual school bus. 
 
If you have withdrawn your son/daughter from RMPS (Religious Education) lessons or religious 
worship, they should bring work to complete in the school library during Wednesday afternoon. 
 
We would also like to take this opportunity to invite you to join us for the Community Carol Service 
at 7.30pm on the same day. 
 
We look forward to meeting with you and wish you and your family the compliments of the season. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Ben Eyres  
Deputy Headteacher 
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